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To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Oppose House Bill No.5654
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House Judiciary Members, 
 
I ask that you REJECT House Bill 5654. The removal of this language from RIGL section 11-47-11 only restricts the rights 
of law-abiding non-residents. If non-residents have been legally and lawfully granted concealed carry from their state of 
residence, restricting their right to APPLY and lawfully obtain a RI concealed carry permit is simply another backdoor 
attempt to repeal the Second Amendment. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brian Brietzke 
Tiverton RI 


